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In April at MES, there are no showers to be seen.... only sunny days filled with learning,
activities, special events and testing. Here’s the rundown of the month:

April 4 and April 5 — Our 4th graders visited the Bloomfield One Room Schoolhouse and got a
taste of school in the “olden” days.

April 6 — Easter egg hunts and picnics were all the rage in Kindergarten - 2nd grades.

April 10 — Kindergarten Roundup 2012-2013 brought in over 60 registration packets and an
expected bumper crop of new kindergarteners for this fall.

April 12 — Spring Picture Day with classroom and individual photos.

April 13 —Huddle assemblies to celebrate excellence in grades, attendance, and to award UIL
District Championship medals! © Also, BES and MES Local Battle of the Books Competition.....
Go teams!

April 16-20 — TPRI Testing in Kindergarten - 2nd grades. Volunteer Week with an Appreciation
Chuck Wagon BBQ luncheon for our awesome volunteers. Also, a Kindergarten musical
program on April 19th entitled - A Farmer’s Life with square dancing to entertain as well.

April 24-26 — STAAR Testing Days in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades. We anticipate academic
excellence from well prepared students and outstanding teachers.

“The beautiful thing about learning is that no one can take it away from you. ”
B.B. King




